
July 9 -  ASEA / FNSB / Sponsored  FOOD 
BANK NITE AT THE BALL PARK  - come 
see the Goldpanners play  - Fairbanks 

July  14  -  18 -  AFSCME  41st                
International Convention - Chicago, IL 

Sept. 1 - Labor Day Parade & Picnic –join 
the State Executive Board and Midnight Sun 
Chapter  - Fairbanks 

Sept. 2 & 3 - State Executive Board                
Meeting - Fairbanks 

 

   The Juneau Chapter awarded five - $2000            
scholarships for the 2014-2015 academic 
year  to: 

  Jenifer Nelson         Riley Norheim                       
Cheyenne Siverly    Ruby Steedle 

   Jessica Thomas  
 

   The Scholarship Committee thanks every-
one who submitted an application.                 
Contact Brad Robbins at 465-6106 for more 
information about the Juneau Chapter                     
Scholarship Program.  

   The Anchorage Chapter will participate in  
Anchorage’s 4th of July parade.  

    If you are interested in joining the fun,         
come to the Park Strip at 8:00 a.m. for the  
FREE Pancake Breakfast. Then meet us 
between 9 and 10 a.m. at 9th & L to line up 
for the parade that starts at 11:00 a.m.   

         WEAR YOUR UNION T-SHIRT! 
   Call Dawn Bundick at 350-4964 for more 
information.  

   The Juneau Chapter will march in Juneau’s 
4th of July Parade! Members are encouraged 
to dress as  Rosie the Riveter OR wear union 
logo attire. We are inviting all unions to march 
with us.  

    Meet at the Dept. of Labor parking lot by 
9:00 a.m. on the 4th of July. Come join your 
fellow union members and have fun ! 

   Midnight Sun Chapter               
President Bill Hunt presented 
Beth Vonnnahne from                
Hospice of  the Tanana                
Valley with a $250 check as 
part of their Summer                 
Community Drive. 

   This summer the Midnight Sun Chapter will 
be working on several community projects.  

   The first is a collection of personal hygiene 
products for the homeless shelter. Please 
start saving items for both men and women.  

   The second project in August, will be a 
blood drive for the Fairbanks Blood Bank. The 
Chapter is looking for volunteer coordinators 
for  their respective offices.  

   If you are interested in being a volunteer  
coordinator for either project, please contact 
Bill Hunt at william.hunt@alaska.gov. 

MAT-SU Chapter Picnic 

   The Mat-Su Chapter will  hold their 2nd         
Annual Picnic for all Mat - Su members and 
their families.       

     Saturday, July 19th                                            
     1:00 p.m. -  5:00 p.m.                                                        
Snider Park, Across from Wasilla Chevron 

              *FOOD 

Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips & Drinks                             
will be provided  

Please bring a side dish and/or a dessert 
to share                                                    
      Come join the fun                                
      *GAME    *PRIZES                  
Volunteers Needed to Set-Up, Cook, Clean
-up, Etc…                                                      
Please call Shelley at  352-2540 or                           
Rebecca at  352-4129. 

      

MIDNIGHT SUN Chapter Picnic 

   The Midnight Sun Chapter will                   
hold their annual picnic for all Midnight Sun 
members and their families.   

Thursday, July 17th                                                
4:30 p.m - 8:00 p.m. 

The Pavilion in the Pioneer Park                                                            
Alaska Land 

       *FOOD 

     *FUN 

          *GAMES 

         *DOOR PRIZES  

      *LOADS of ENTERTAINMENT 

   *FREE TRAIN RIDES  

             *FREE CAROUSEL RIDES 

      Bring the family and enjoy! 

 

JUNEAU Chapter Picnic 

  Juneau Chapter members and their families 
are invited to join the fun at the                   
Juneau Chapter ’s annual picnic.                                   
    Sunday, August 3rd 

12:00 (Noon) - 4:00 p.m. 

Twin Lakes 

    *FOOD                                                                       
Burgers, Hot Dogs, Salads, Chips,                                       

Watermelon, Sodas & Cake 

*FUN                                                          
*GAMES 

*PRIZES FOR KIDS & ADULTS 

       Call Robin Park at 465-4731 

       Or Kari Doran at 465-5913 for 
       more information or  questions. 

 

 

KETCHIKAN Chapter Picnic 

   The Ketchikan Chapter will hold their 
annual picnic for chapter members and 
their families. 

Saturday July 19th 

12:00 (Noon) - 4:00 p.m. 

Ward Lake, Large Shelter 

      The chapter will provide: 

 *Hot Dogs 

 *Hamburgers 

 *Pop 

Please bring a DISH TO SHARE! 

              *Games and Prizes for                          
            the Kids 

 Come join the fun                                                                                                                 
Contact Joy Erickson at 254-9219 or 
Pam Chatham 821-1541 for more                        
information.  

    The  Anchorage Chapter Softball team plays 
in the Coed “Rec.” League Division “A” on       
Tuesday evenings: 

   July 1      9:45 p.m.  at   Russian Jack Field 2 

   July 8      7:35 p.m.  at   Russian Jack Field 2   

   July 15    6:30 p.m.  at   Albrecht Field 4 

   July 15    7:35 p.m.  at   Albrecht Field 4 

   July  22   9:45 p.m.  at   Albrecht Field 3 

   Aug. 5     8:40 p.m.  at   Russian Jack  Field 2 

   Aug. 12   7:35 p.m.  at   Cartee Field 2 

Come out and cheer for the Anchorage Chapter 
ASEA Softball Team!  

The Anchorage Chapter is pleased to announce 
this year’s scholarship awards: 

*Sydney Manning    

     $2,500 to University of Washington, Seattle 

*Jessica Miller (1st Chapter Member to ever 
receive a scholarship)                                   

     $5,000 to Nova Southeastern University 

*Madison O’Scannell    

    $2,500 to University of Alaska, Fairbanks 

*Ariana Saxon    

  $3,000 to Colorado Christian University 

*Seth Schober 

       $3,000 to University of Rochester 

*Eli Shayer   

       $3,000 to Stanford University 

   The Anchorage Chapter is also pleased to  
announce their Tuition Reimbursement                 
Program Awards: 

                Christine Breton       $ 500 

Shawnda Cutcher   $1,000 

Shannon Harrison  $1,000 

   Contact Keith Heim, Chair of the Anchorage                                
Chapter  Scholarship Commit tee at                         
a n c h c h p t s c h o l a s h i p @ g m a i l . c o m  f o r                           
information on scholarship and tuition                    
reimbursement programs. 

mailto:anchchptscholarshio@gmail.com

